


From: Vickerson, Casey
To: Richardson, Stefanie
Subject: FW: 4811-WR-3-4
Date: Monday, December 22, 2014 12:52:31 PM
Attachments: Disclosure Statement Pg 1 revised12222014_0000.pdf

4811-WR-4, thanks!
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 12:49 PM
To: Vickerson, Casey
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
I am attached the corrected docs.  Sometimes the email doesn’t go thru so I am mailing them as
well.  I am sending separate emails too because I notice with attachements the files are too big
 
Kathy Bartlett
 
 

From: Vickerson, Casey [mailto:Vickerson@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 2:47 PM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
If you could, please. Then I think we’ll finally have this all straightened out. Sorry to make you redo
this again…
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 2:45 PM
To: Vickerson, Casey
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
No it is one in the same, so I suppose I need to correct it to read :  Benton County, Arkansas
Suburban Sewer District No. 1 – Villages of Cross Creek?
 

From: Vickerson, Casey [mailto:Vickerson@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 2:17 PM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
Okay, we’re just going to continue with -3 and -4 as revised submissions so we will not be returning
and you don’t have to withdraw. Sorry, there was some confusion because we were routing a return
letter prior to receiving the new submittal, but we have pulled that letter. Also, does Villages of
Cross Creek AR Suburban Sewer District No 1 have their own formation papers because the ones
we’ve received are under Benton County, Arkansas Suburban Sewer District No. 1 – Villages of Cross
Creek Project. The legal entity has to match when filling out all forms…
 

From: Vickerson, Casey 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 1:19 PM
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To: 'Kathy Bartlett'
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
I am actually seeing a letter that Katherine wrote, returning the old application, but it has not yet
been sent out. She is on the phone right now, but I will ask her if we are planning on sending it to
you or if you need to withdraw yourself. I’ll keep you posted…
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 1:14 PM
To: Vickerson, Casey
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
In an email or letter?
 
 

From: Vickerson, Casey [mailto:Vickerson@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 10:43 AM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-3-4
 
Hi Kathy,
 
I know that we have received it for the Sewer Improvement District, but does that mean we are
withdrawing the previous submission? I need a written statement if so.
 
Thanks,
 
Casey
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 10:40 AM
To: Vickerson, Casey
Subject: 4811-WR-3-4
 
Hi Casey
 
On 12/16 I send by Fed Ex a new revised application form, disclosure statement and deed for the
Village of Cross Creek facility to Katherine Yarberry
Can you follow up with her and see that she received it and update me please
 
Thanks so much
Kathy Bartlett
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